
                                                               

Level One Certification in Food Protection Training 
Registration 

 
All food operations, including license risk level 1, 2, 3, and 4, are required to have at least one person-in-
charge per shift certified in Level One Food Protection.  Some operations that opened prior to March 1, 
2010 are not required, but encouraged, to have one person in charge per shift certified in Level One 
Food Protection.  All food operations must have a person in charge able to demonstrate knowledge of 
safe food handling and sanitation in order to prevent foodborne illnesses.  All entry level food workers 
would benefit from this training. 
 
The Shelby City Health Department is offering a 2.5 hour Level One Certification in Food Protection 
course for $10 per person.  This course will cover Food source, personal hygiene and handwashing, cross 
contamination, cleaning/sanitizing of equipment and utensils, and proper cooking, cooling, and holding 
of food.  This course is approved by the Ohio Department of Health and is valid state-wide. 
 

See the reverse side of this form for the 2016 course schedule. 
 

 
Please complete this form and return it with a check payable to: 

 
Shelby City Health Department 

43 West Main Street 
Shelby, Ohio 44875 

 
Registration must be received two weeks prior to the course that you wish to attend. 
 
Name              
 
Address       City     Zip    
 
Phone #              
 
Company Name             
 
Desired course date and time           
 
To be completed by Health Department 
 
Payment Received Date:     Amount:        

 
 



 
 

 

Level One Training Schedule 
 
 

Date:  August 18, 1:00 to 4:00 (Thursday) 
Location:  Shelby High School, 1 Whippet Way, Shelby 

 
 

Date:  September 17, 12:00 to 3:00 (Saturday) 
Location:  43 West Main St, Shelby, Conference Room 

 
 
 
 

Applicants must pick up and read the course book before the class 
 
Bring course book to class with a pen/pencil and note paper 
 
Cost:  $10 
 
Class fee is non-refundable 
 

Questions may be directed to Andrea Barnes at 419-342-5226 
 
Please visit our website at http://shelbycity.oh.gov/visitors/health for additional courses 
and other information 
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